
 
 

 

 

 

 

March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 12 and 13 Spanish trip to the Cervantes Theatre, London on Thursday 7th April 2022 

La Casa de Bernarda Alba is the set text that we have chosen for A level Spanish and we have the 

opportunity to see this performed live at the Cervantes Theatre in London. This is a small theatre and there 

are very few seats still available. I would like to accompany the students to a matinee performance on 

Thursday 7th April at 2.30pm. The cost of the tickets are £18.00 for students. Each student will need to pay 

their return train fare from East Grinstead train station on the day but it may be prudent to buy these the 

day before to avoid a rush.  

As time is of the essence, I would be very grateful if you could pay £18.00 to secure your son/daughter’s 

place. Payment can be made online at www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool as soon as possible. This way, I can 

book the tickets now.  

To indicate participation in the trip and to confirm whether you are happy for your child to make their own 

way back from London after the performance, please complete the parental consent form here as soon as 

possible.  

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 

found on our website at http://www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728 . Peanuts or peanut related 

products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

If you have any questions, please email me on sroberts@mysackville.co.uk  
 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs S Roberts  

Leader of Spanish  
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